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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Deanna Dorf <dorf2101@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 3:37 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 2101 Knapp St.Dorf Ltr.7-19-18

Unfortunately my adult children are all out of state. Do you happen to know who my city council person is?  
 
On Mon, Jul 23, 2018 at 1:32 PM Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Ms. Dorf, 

  

You will need to appeal to City Council.   Is there someone you can send to the meeting on your behalf? 

  

Mai 

  

From: Deanna Dorf [mailto:dorf2101@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 1:16 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul) <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Gavin, Rick (CI-StPaul) <rick.gavin@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: 2101 Knapp St.Dorf Ltr.7-19-18 

  

I am disappointed by the hearing conclusion. Yes, the garage is dilapidated and we have plans to remove it. I am out of 
the country and unable to appear at the next meeting. I merely am asking for an additional month to attend to this 
garage. We return the last week of August and would be able to begin the dismantling of it at that time.  

  

There are items in the garage that need to be salvaged before it can come down... Can I appeal for this additional 
time?? 

  

On Thu, Jul 19, 2018 at 11:50 PM Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello Ms. Dorf, 

  

See attached letter in the above matter. 
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Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8563 

F: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

  

  


